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12th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today the children have found out who their teacher(s) will be for the new academic year. 
They will have spent the morning finding out about expectations and what activities and 
topics they will explore.  
 
Present Class   New Class 
 
Oak Class   Ash Class with Mrs Wiggs and Mrs Durrant 
 
Ash Class   Rowan Class with Mrs McGrath and Mrs Groves 
 
Rowan Class   Beech Class with Miss Langham and Mrs Abbott / Mrs Bushby 
 
Beech Class   Maple Class with Mrs Harris and Mrs Atkins 
 
Maple Class   Elm Class with Mr Neary and Mrs Mayne / Mrs Dallyn 
 
Elm Class   Willow Class with Miss Pennicotte-Henrie and Mrs Gill 
 
Mrs Soal and Mrs Sandon-Webb will continue to cover PPA (planning, preparation and 
assessment) release time. Miss Lenarth will be working three days a week across the school.  
 
Miss Furnell will be leaving at the end of the school term as she has secured a teaching 
position in a primary school in London. It has been an absolute pleasure working with Miss 
Furnell over the last three years, which included completing her final teaching placement with 
us.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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